
 

 

 

 
Coaching for Teachers: 

Recorded Lessons 
 
 
Wednesday 6th November 2024 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
In order for us to continue enhancing the excellent education your child receives, 
teachers at Elmwood will be coaching each other on specific aspects of teaching as part 
of their professional development.  
 
This will involve some members of staff choosing to record themselves teaching so that 
they can reflect accurately and effectively. Although a device will be focused on the 
teacher at all times, it is possible your child’s voice and/or image will be part of the video. 
These recordings will stay on our secure school network and will be deleted at the end 
of the academic year. You do not need to provide permission for this as it falls within the 
Privacy Notice for pupils (found on the school website) and Image and Video Consent 
form you have already returned.   
 
Thank you.  
 
 
Kind Regards 
 
Mr Pollock 
Deputy Headteacher  
 

Headteacher: Mr Chris Marston BSc (Hons) PGCE NPQH 
Elmwood Junior School, Lodge Road, Croydon, CR0 2PL 
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